
Notice of Plating Process transfer for used Parts. 
Dear Sir/Madam,
Thank you very much for your continued support and we really wish you all the best in your 

 Company’s continued success. 
We were informed the Parts Supplier of Sealed Tube of Cylindrical Crystal Units who will transfer their 
Plating Process. We are very sorry for sudden notice, but we are highly appreciating for your 
understanding and your approval about this notice. 

Sincerely, 
- Note -

1) Applicable Products
Citizen P/N : CFS-䏆䏄䏊, CFV-䏆䏄䏊, CFS-䏅䏈䏉, CMR䏆䏄䏄T, CM䏅䏇䏄

2) Changed Part and Content
Changed Part : Sealed Tube
Changed Content : Manufacturing site of Plating Process for Sealed Surface

Existing Site : Japan ⇒ New Site : Singapore 
↓Sealed Tube (Ni Plating) 

3) Product Quality and Characteristics of Before and After changed
We have taken samples for evaluation internally and we have confirmed no influence
about quality and characteristics related this change.

4) Schedule
Starting delivery from June 䏆䏄䏆䏉, but there may change the schedule base on our stock condition.

5) Inquiry Contact
If you have any inquiry or doubt, please freely to contact with our Sales staff anytime.
We would highly appreciate for your great support always and understanding about this situation
to switchover for approval.
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